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QUERIES RAISED BY SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SERCURITIES TR ADING LIMITED (“SGX”) 
REGARDING TRADING ACTIVITIES 
 
The Company wishes to furnish the following information in response to the queries raised by SGX on 27 
March 2007 regarding a substantial increase in the trading volume and price of the Company’s shares on 27 
March 2007:- 
 
Question 1 
 
Are you aware of any information not previously announced concerning you (the issuer), your subsidiaries or 
associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading? 
 
Reply 
 
On 16 March 2007, the Company announced the proposed acquisition of the entire issued and paid-up capital 
of PPL Holdings Pte Ltd.  Other than this, we are not aware of any information not previously announced 
concerning the Company, its subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the 
trading. 
 
 
Question 2 
 
Are you aware of any other possible explanation for the trading? 
 
Reply 
 
We noted that there was an article with the heading “Baker Tech soars on RTO talk, but Brian Chang denies 
rumours” which appeared in the 26 March 2007 issue of The Edge Singapore. We would like to clarify that 
the Company is not involved in any reverse takeover.  Other than this, we are not aware of any other possible 
explanation for the trading. 
 
 
Question 3 
 
Can you confirm your compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing rule 703? 
 
Reply 
 
We hereby confirm the Company’s compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing rule 703. 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Tan Kiang Kherng 
Financial Controller 
27 March 2007 


